
SKYWARN training Weather Alert Radio Winners 

Terry Miller and Lorraine Shultz were the winners of the two radios that were provided by The Thunder 

Bay Amateur Radio Club to help support SKYWARN Weather Spotter training.  The National Weather 

Service relies on spotter reports to track severe weather events and help in making more accurate 

forecasts and warnings.  Trained weather spotters are the National Weather Services’ “eyes on the 

ground” and provide needed weather observations.  When all else fails, Amateur Radio operators can 

provide needed communications during weather related and other disasters. 
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